
Minutes of committee meeting held on 19th August 2024 at Gossops Green Community Centre @ 

19.00 

 

Members present 

James Mason N Jim Scott N Stella Daff N David Penfold Y 
Richard Daniells Y Luke Taylor N Clare Hall N Dan Smiles N 

Roy Swetman N Martyn Flint Y Paul Luttman Y Nicky Wilson Y 

Lesley Bryant N Debby Scott Y Nina Ware N   

 

 
Chairman (James) 

• Tilgate 5 
o Written confirmation received from Tilgate Park, and park wardens will be 

notified about the race 
o Numbers have arrived 

 
Secretary (Richard) 

• Responded to member who had queried SDW relay selection who accepted and 
understood the reasoning. 

• Correspondence received from Derek Brailsford who can not attend this years 
Tilgate 5 as he is still recovering from COVID. 

• Handicap race was successful, results have been published on Social Media and a 
report will be sent for the next newsletter. 

• In Roy’s absence, Richard reminded every that the clubs financial year end is 30th 
September and could all expenses and income be dealt with before then  
 

Membership / UKA (Lesley) 

• One new and one returning member 
• Lesley to send out email re volunteering for Tilgate 5 

 
WSFRL (Luke) 

• New route was run for Highdown Hike and most people seemed to enjoy it. We 
finished 11th 

• 22 runners so far for the Fittleworth 5, deadline is this week 

• New Learn to Run course will be advertised after the Tilgate 5 and starting late 
September / early October. 

• WSFRL Club entried for the Tilgate 5 have started arriving. 
 

SGP (Jim) 

• SGP Summer break with next race being in September at Hellingly 

• So far we have ten entries for Hellingly 
 

Kit / Website (Martyn) 

• Martyn will do a further inspection of Parish Lane to see if any clearance needs 
doing. 

• Martyn to contact council re booking further Committee meetings. Agreed we only 
need to book an hour rather than 90 minutes 

 



SCAA (Paul) 

• Cross Country fixture list will be published soon once Paul receives it. 

• There is a Run Leaders / Coaches meeting next week. 

• Paul has his final assessment for his Coaching qualification on 11th September. 

• We are not entering the Horsham Round this year as it clashes with the WSFRL 
Fittleworth 5 

  
Tilgate 5 (Dave) 

• Signage has been ordered for start and finish areas, and directional signage 
 

Social 

• Parkrun tourism arranged for Bromley on 7th September 

• Jim and Debby to test out route for the Blue Plaque social to be held 1st September. 
This will start at Ifield Cricket club with people to bring their own picnic. 
Participation in the run is optional! 

 
AOB 

• The runner of the month for August is Luke Taylor with unanimous agreement. 

• Further to the meeting, Gossops Green Community Centre is not available in 
September and October. September’s meeting will be at Three Bridges Community 
Centre, and October’s at Milton Mount Community Centre 

 
 

 
Next meeting is Monday 20th  September at 7.00pm, at Three Bridges Community Centre 


